SWPLL Board Meeting Minutes 4/14/2020
A. Approval of March Minutes- Jake  (didn’t have minutes)
B. Financial Report- balance in account- Amanda
A. Todd Mustard approved, Aaron Howard seconded
C. District 4 Report- Jake (sent notes in email)
D. Discuss Options for spring season
· Shelley Penny-same as everyone. People want to play and are ok going into summer. Moms want flexibility to miss stuff.   Thinks it would be good to give refunds if possible.  If we tell people what money is going to. Could we do virtual workouts in May? To band people together.  
· Todd Mustad – most younger families believe we will cancel.   Thinks people would be open to paying some if needed.
· Aaron Howard   doesn’t think launch league will play. people have said how can we let them play ball if we don’t let them go to school. A lot
· Angela Corman- need a refund process.
· Graham Sterling -we need to follow up with sponsors if we don’t have a season
· Jake Hammer
· Amanda Burnham - we have primary use of fields through July. Refunds are going to get complicated quickly.
· Carl Burnham- fall ball will be busy. Kids going to club if they play and we don’t.
· John Tiles-Not much to add. June and July would be good.  Hopes we would have understanding in May.
· Matt Marr- Plan on a couple of scenarios of what we do.  We could do a survey. 
· Dan Webert-echoing what others are saying. Later summer season. Combined practice game scenario like I-9. Prefer to play
· Stephen Black – thinks we should try a June/July season.  Do a survey.  People need to be flexible. Would rather see a shortened season.  Hold back fixed costs if we refund.  Withhold until we cancel altogether or come up with a modified plan.
· Ben Kopetti – likes summer league with a option of refund but really thinks families want to play.
· Pete Gilchrist- likes summer league option.
· Seth Burrell-  Condense schedule starting in May.  They kids want to play.
· Jenn West – wants to play. Little league fall ball. Multiple people in community don’t want to play in July and August.  We have to follow the school guidelines and can’t play during school closure.  Give parents option given the situation.
· Huntley Morrison-we follow the experts. When we are free to play when they say we can.  We can’t play fall ball like spring because of fields.  Fall sports don’t start using fields until later in August. Leave it open.  Thinks we will have a lot of people. He’s had feedback that the kids need this and families are supportive.
· Chris Harry -follow guidelines for LL and state
· Larry Sherman-(Softball majors coach) earliest we can play is June and follow. Has been doing virtual workouts.  Half his team plays summer league and won’t be able to play.
· Jamie Mitchell--follow guidelines for LL and state
· Do we have resources we can send to coaches for stuff people can work on?
By Friday we will have a correspondence to the league
 
